
From the Co-Presidents
Thank you to everyone who supported our Pizza 
Day last Thursday! It was an absolute hit with the 
students—over 700 slices of pizza were served, and 

the joy on the children’s faces said it all. A huge thank 
you goes out to our incredible volunteers who helped 
make the day run so smoothly. Your time and energy 
made a big difference—we truly couldn’t have done it 

without you!

Up next… it’s Trivia Time!
We’re all set for tomorrow night’s much-anticipated 

Parents Trivia Night, to be held in the school hall. Get 
ready to don your finest Wild West gear and enjoy an 

evening of fun, laughter, and a bit of healthy 
competition. Will your table take home the bragging 

rights this year? Round up your team, bring your 
cowboy spirit, and join us for what promises to be a 

fantastic night of community connection.

This year, the Parents Association is working towards 
a major upgrade of the junior playground, which will 
include themed cubby houses - such as a fire station, 

shop, and market stall - alongside a refreshed sandpit 
area. These exciting additions are designed to spark 
creativity, encourage imaginative play, and support 

social development for our junior students.

We’re pleased to share that we’ve made a strong start 
toward our fundraising goal, thanks to the incredible 

support of our community so far. Every event held 
throughout the year contributes to this project, and 
your ongoing involvement - whether by attending, 

volunteering, or simply cheering us on - makes a real 
and lasting difference to the life of the school.

Let’s keep the momentum going as we work together 
to bring this special project to life for our students!

Adrianne & Geoff

Issue 19 June 2025

Upcomin
 
g Events

Parents Trivia Night 
Friday 20th June

TERM 3

Disco - Time to Party!
Friday 8th August

Hot Food Day
Friday 29th August

Father’s Day Stall
Tuesday 2nd September

Father’s Day Breakfast
Friday 5th September

Colour Run
Friday 12th September

Father’s Day Breakfast
Friday 5th September



the end of this newsletter to
assist.

PA Team 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out to the team with any questions. 

*Co-President's- Adrianne Bates & Geoff Azzopardi -  president.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au
*Vice President- Margarite Kheir -  info.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

*Secretary- Yvonne Karniej  - newsletter.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au
*Treasurer- Jodie Jinnette - treasurer.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Parent Reps

Prep
Social Duties / Parents Night Out 
Blue - Nat Pappalardo 
Blue - Danielle Cicione 
Green - Cayla Caparello 
Green - Bianca Martin

Prep
Gold - Christine Tyson
Gold - Catherine Lambert
Gold - David Grima
Gold - Diane Monteleone
Gold - Francesca Senda
Gold - Christina Guirguis

Grade 1
Blue - Sandy Tossoun 
Gold - Jacquelyn Saliba

Grade 2
Blue - Kara Dix
Blue - Irene Diseris 
Gold - Nic Andronaco

Grade 3
Green - Jess Cronin 
Blue - Elisha Portelli 
Blue - Amanda Zada

Grade 4
Blue - VACANT
Gold - Tanya Caruso 
Gold - Amanda Marino 
Gold - Hayley Randles 
Green - Belinda Attard

Grade 5
Gold - Allison Shannon
Green - Liz Russell 
Green - Jessica Di Natale 
Green - Phoebe Mizzi

Grade 6
Blue - Vanessa Forcone 
Blue - Jenna Inguanti 
Blue - Leeanne Sands 
Gold - Ania Mineo 

It’s time to update Qkr! profiles or set up Qkr!

Qkr! is an App the Parents Association uses for payments for most 
PA related activities, such as hot food days and events. 

New families: We recommend setting Qkr! up at the same time you set up Audiri and 
other school-related apps. Note you will need to know which class your child is in: 

Prep Blue / Prep Green / Prep Gold when setting up your child’s (basic) profile.  At the 
end of this newsletter is a flyer detailing how to get the 

Qkr app and how to easily set it up to use.

Existing families: please go into Qkr! and update your child/ren’s profile to their 2025 
year level and class. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to the PA team with any questions. 

Co-President's- Geoff Azzopardi & Adranne Bates - president.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au 

Vice President - Margarite Kheir - info.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Secretary - Yvonne Karniej - newsletter.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Treasurer- Jodie Jinnette - treasurer.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Parent Reps



Woodards Proudly Sponsors and Presents

WHERE: SVDP SCHOOL HALL 

DRESS CODE:  PRIZES FOR BEST DRESSED 
BYO: FOOD, ALCOHOLIC/NON-ALCOHOLIC DRNKS 
PRICE: $25 / $250 FOR A TABLE OF 10 (BOOK VIA QKR) 

*PRICE INCLUDES ENTRANCE AND A RAFFLE TICKET*

BOOKINGS CLOSE: FRIDAY 13 JUNE  
ENQUIRIES: Anthony McCormick   M: 0407 523 463 

(THIS IS AN ADULT-ONLY EVENT) 

REMEMBER TO BRING CASH / GOLD COINS  

HOW TO BOOK VIA QKR 
1 Login to QKR App and Select child’s profile 

2 Select number of tickets (individual or for your 

table) 

3 Enter Table Captains Name / other table 

attendees in comments 

4 Purchase Tickets 

NOTE: If you are joining as a team /table, 
choose a table captain prior to booking and 
enter their FULL name into the comments 

section. This will help us to group table 
bookings.  If booking individually, we’ll place 
you on a table with other friendly families! 

FRIDAY, 20 JUNE 2025 @ 7:30PM 

PRIZES FOR BEST DRESSED 
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